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Every institution, organization, or 

business has a ñsacred cowò or 

two that they cling to even though 

there is no logical reason to keep 

it around. A sacred cow is that 

policy, or procedure, or piece of 

furniture that we keep just be-

cause it has always been here or 

always been done that way.   

           This summer WCPL is letting go of 

a very large sacred cow ï the Dewey decimal classification. A 

great contributor and supporter of libraries, Melville Dewey  

developed this system of ordering books in libraries in 1876. 

While Dewey worked well for librarians over the years, challenges 

arose for patrons.   

Dewey classified fiction in the 800ôs, but as publishing and read-

ership of general fiction grew, libraries decided that it would be 

much easier for patrons to find their favorite authorsô books if they 

just alphabetized them in a separate section of the library.  The 

Dewey classification continued to be used for non-fiction materi-

als, but as the volume and range of topics grew, the  

decimal numbers became longer.   

Our library feels that it is time to let Dewey go and change the 

way we organize our information. Libraries do need to be  

organized. Librarians need an orderly means of finding a book, 

but perhaps it can be more intuitive for the patron. Ordering by 

Dewey is a system only used in libraries and we rely on learning 

how it works from our school or public librarians. Thanks to Goog-

leôs popularity, today most of us are adept at searching. However, 

it is only at the library that a word search results in a Dewey num-

ber that may not be meaningful to the library visitor.     

Many of todayôs patrons are independent browsers. They enjoy 

using the catalog, browsing the stacks, and even checking out 

their own material. Several years ago the library took steps to 

make the Dewey classification easier to browse. Signage was 

added in the aisles and on the shelves to assist patrons in finding 

subjects of interest. These efforts were well received.   

In evaluation, the staff and board decided that if subject words 

are necessary to interpret Dewey and make it more customer 

friendly, then why are we hanging on to Dewey? Several libraries 

around the country have successfully developed a word-based  

classification systems for their collections. After  

assessing other systems, WCPL librarians developed our own 

system of ordering non-fiction material according to subjects 

and have dubbed it our ñWordWiseò classification.   

In our WordWise system, the books will be shelved alphabeti-

cally in categories ïANIMALS  through WELLNESS. Patrons 

will still find books using a specific call number (or perhaps we 

should say ñcall wordsò). For example a diet book may be found 

alphabetically by author at WELLSNESS FITNESS DIET in-

stead of 641.56314 Ma. WELLNESS is the main category and 

FITNESS and DIET are sub-categories that are appropriately 

marked on the shelves. The goal is user-friendliness. Patrons 

can walk away from a service desk or the online catalog with 

words to guide them logically to their materials or they can just 

go to a section of interest and be able to easily identify the 

shelves they wish to browse. 

Reorganizing over 40,000 items is not an overnight process.  

Months have already been spent developing our WordWise 

system and we are now ready to change the location in the 

catalog, replace the  spine label, and  move every non-fiction 

book to its new location. We ask that you please bear with us if 

your cheese ïor favorite bookðis moved on your next library 

visit.  For most of the summer you can expect to see the adult 

non-fiction books moving and the staff will be happy to assist 

you.  The next several months will be a challenge, but we hope 

the end result will be an easier- to-use library.   

Interesting fact: 

Melville Dewey 

s u p p o r t e d 

spelling reform 

and changed 

his name to 

Melvil and even 

spelled his last 

name Dui.  Iôd 

like to think that 

anyone who 

was so into 

simpli fication 

would also  

support Dewey 

reform!   

Big Change for the Library  
Introducing our new WordWise classification system 

From the Director 

WCPL staff member Cindy Burchell and Library Director  
Stephanie Davis work on shifting the non-fiction section to 
make room for reorganizing the books alphabetically by 

categories using the new WordWise system.  
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Summer Programs/Events  

Summer Book Sale  @ the Main Library  
Used books, movies, audio books, DVDs, and more.  

 

 Hours: July 15: 5-8 pm (Friends only preview). Memberships are available at the door. 

           July 16-19: open during library hours  ð   Sponsored by The Friends of the Library. 

Summer Reading Program and events are  

sponsored by The Friends of the Library  

and area businesses and organizations. 

Summer Reading Program  
 

Sign up in June. Read during June and July. 
 

There are prizes awarded throughout the summer for  

completing reading challenges for kids, teens, and adults. 

Sign up for  the childrenôs program in the library or at the 

ñFizz. Boom. Read.ò Carnival. Teens and adults can sign 

up on our website or at the library. Reading logs 

 with a list of rules for each  

program will be available 

when you sign up. A  

complete list of special 

events for the summer can  

be viewed throughout this 

newsletter.  
 

 

òFizz. Boom. Read.ó Carnival 
 

Bluffton: Wednesday, June 4: 5:30-7:30 pm 
 

All ages. Join us for our fourth-annual Summer Reading 

Program Carnival kick-off event. Stop in for fun and regis-

ter for the Summer Reading Program at the same time. 

Enjoy a moonbounce, carnival games, crafts, facepaint-

ing, teen activities, and more. No registration needed. 

This year we will also have a Mini Carnival at the Ossian 

Branch on Monday, June 9 from 6:00-7:30 pm. Enjoy a 

family fun night with a few of the carnival-style games.  


